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Dear Parents  

As we enter a new year and a decade and leave behind one of the most 
challenging times in the history of mankind, I would like to extend my warm 
wishes to all Sanskritians for a safe, healthy and peaceful life ahead. 2020 
was a hard taskmaster and its lessons will never be forgotten by us. The most 
striking aspect that we will always remember is how we all rose to meet the 
challenges thrown at us by strife, discontent and a microscopic virus which 
threatened to bring the world to its knees. But we saw that the tough actually 
got going and devised means to conquer the testing times with a hitherto 
unseen courage, tenacity and diligence. 

I am proud that every Sanskritian upheld the values of the institution and 
contributed towards the successful functioning of the virtual school. The 
parents, students and teachers joined hands to ensure that education did not 
become a victim of the lockdown. Not a single day of instruction was missed, 
every school event was celebrated, workshops were organized and an all-
inclusive virtual institution thrived on the bedrock of co-operation, empathy 
and determination. 

I am grateful to the parents for their continual trust and faith in us and helping 
us in all our initiatives. We can enable our students to forge ahead even 
amidst such unforeseen difficulties with our shared vision and fruitful 
partnership. 

I hope 2021 alleviates sufferings and peace reigns supreme once again. 

 

Best Regards  
 
 
Richa Agnihotri 
Principal 
Sanskriti School 
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